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Dear Parents,  

I hope you all had a fantastic Easter break! 

This letter will give you an overview of the learning we will be doing over the summer 

term. If you have any questions or concerns please remember that you are welcome to 

email me or pop in after school for a chat!  

Our Learning 

Each learning experience will start with a hook and finish with an end goal. The steps 

towards our end goal are carefully planned and personalised to enable your child to 

make good progress. At the end of each learning experience the children will reflect on 

their learning and then bring their learning journals home to share with you. It would be 

lovely if you could write a comment on the sheet and return the book back to school the 

following day. This is a really special way of the children sharing their learning with you 

and having the opportunity to see their progress! 

London! 

Our first learning experience this term will be London! 

The children will learn about how London has changed 

over the years and the historical and modern buildings. 

They will be writing their own river cruise commentary 

after we have been on our exciting trip! 

The Three Little Pigs  

Our narrative this term will be based on the Three Little Pigs story. The children will 

be practicing their narrative writing skills by rewriting the story with a twist!  
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Georgia O’Keeffe 

This will be a week long art learning experience where 

the children will learn all about the artist Georgia 

O’Keeffe. We will learn about shades, tints and 

secondary colours which will help us create our own 

Georgia O’Keeffe inspired art. We will also be writing 

a description of our artwork as part of our end goa. 

What is light? 

Our first science learning experience this term will be learning all about light! The 

children will have the opportunity to carry out lots of different investigations to 

develop their understanding. After each investigation we will write an explanation which 

the children will eventually do independently for their end goal. 

Apprentice week! 

Our design technology learning 

experience will be the apprentice 

week. This will require the children to create and make a product that they can sell at 

the school fete, as well as writing persuasively to encourage people to buy! 

Root to Shoot 

Our final learning experience of the term will teach the 

children all about plants. They will learn about the 

requirements of plants for life and growth, how water is 

transported and the life cycle of plants. The children will 

write an informative non-fiction report showing everything 

that they have learnt.  

Reading 

Our whole class reading text this term will be Owen and the Soldier by Lisa Thompson.  

Please make sure that your child is reading out loud to an adult every day, even if they 

are a free reader. It is really important that they have the opportunity to develop 

their expression and comprehension. Please try and talk to your child about what has 

happened, what might happen next and how characters may be feeling. We are working 

hard in school to help the children develop their stamina with reading so it would be 

great if they can be reading for longer periods of time to help this! 

PE 

Please remember to have labelled PE kit in school every day. Trainers are essential and 

on cooler days remember to pack a warm jumper! Curtis is working with us on a 

Thursday and Friday afternoon. 



Homework  

Homework will continue being set on a Friday and is due in on a Friday. All homework will 

be stuck into a homework book. Some children will also still be bringing their phonic 

booklets home to complete as part of revision of the Year 2 sounds. Please encourage 

your child to complete all of the homework. The homework is revision of the learning 

that we have done in school the previous week so it is really important for the children 

to practice this as much as possible.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do use the class email which is 

crocodiles@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

Thank you for all your support! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Megan Grant  
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